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    Bandung, October 16, 2018 

 

 

Letter of Acceptance and Invitation for ICASA 2018 

 

Dear Author : Neno Ruseno 

 

 

We are pleased to inform you that your manuscript (abstract | paper) entitled 

 

 

Body of Knowledge in Research of Air Traffic Management 

 
 
Has been reviewed and accepted to be presented at the International Conference on Aerospace and 

Aviation (ICASA) I – 2018, which will be held on October 23-25, 2018 in Institut Teknologi Bandung 

– Indonesia. Further review maybe required after the conference for IOP proceeding publication. Please 

make the payment for registration and visit our website for more information. 

 

 

We are looking forward to hear your presentation at the seminar.  

 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Taufiq Mulyanto, ST 
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